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Tumba-bloody-rumba 
run

North-Eastern Victoria Chapter

Sunday, 21 October, 2018

Come to Tumba-bloody-rumba!
We’ve organised another great day so come and join the  

North-Eastern Victoria Chapter as we head to the high country. 

We’ll travel the scenic Murray Valley highway along Lake Hume and  
through country towns such as Cudgewar, Tintaldra and Jingellic.  

We’ll stop for panoramic views of the Maragle Valley at the Southern Cloud 
Memorial lookout, which commemorates the eight people who lost  

their lives in an aircraft crash. RSVP required for lunch.

Meet at: McDonald’s carpark, Wodonga

Time: 9.30am for 10am departure

BYO: Morning tea (at Pine Mountain lookout)

Ending: Afternoon tea at McDonald’s, Wodonga

Contact: Numbers are required for lunch at Tumbarumba Hotel
»  Loz: 0409 639 718   |   north-eastern@mx5vic.org.au


